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JOIN US November 19th,  2024, FOR A 
LANDOWNER MEETING ON WETLANDS OF 

THE LITTLE WABASH AND LOWER WABASH 
RIVER WATERSHEDS. 

Meeting will be held at 10:30 am at the Floral Hall of the Fairgrounds, 201 
Fairgrounds Road in Carmi, Illinois, with lunch provided.  (Please RSVP by 
November 14 to White County SWCD at 618-382-2213, Ext. 3, or the District’s 
website at ilwhitecoswcd.org for meal count.) 

      PRESENTERS:  DAVE HIATT, USDA-NRCS WETLAND EASEMENT BIOLOGIST 

CARRIE PARMENTER; LOWER WABASH RIVER PROJECT 
DIRECTOR FOR THE NATURE CONSERVANCY 

 
Information will be presented on the Lower Wabash River Wetland Reserve Enhancement Program and 
the FY25 USDA new designation of the Lower Little Wabash River as a WRE Priority Watershed.    

 

 

 

Draft FY25 Geographic Acre Rate Caps for Illinois wetland reserve easements proposed by USDA-
NRCS have significantly increased.  December 20, 2024, has been announced as the application ranking 
cutoff for the next funding cycle.  Application assistance is available at your local SWCD/NRCS office. 


